An Roinn Iompair,
Turasdireachta agus Spoirt
Department of Transport,
Tourism and Sport

6™ March 2019

Dear Director of Service, RW 06 of 2019

RE: - Revision of Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs Manual and Temporary Traffic
Management Guidelines.

The updates to Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs Manual and the Temporary Traffic
Management Document Guidelines are near complete and have been submitted to

DTTAS for approval and publication.

Following the publication of Chapter 8 of the Traffic Signs Manual and the Temporary
Traffic Management Document Guidelines, a number of information seminars will be
held by DTTAS and TII on the changes to the documents and the impacts. These
seminars will be presented by the Temporary Traffic Management Project Team and it
is expected they will take place at a number of regional centres from April to
September 2019. Dates and venues for the seminars will be advised in due course
and will be open to all Stakeholders. Once the details have been circulated attendees

may be nominated by email via {tm@dttas.gov.ie.

Please check www.trafficsigns.ie or contact ttm@dttas.gov.ie for further updates.

Yours Sincerely,

T D

Roads Division

22-25 Sraid an Chlaraigh,Baile Atha Cliath D02 HC42, Eire
22-25 Clare Street, Dublin D02 HC42, Ireland
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